Town Clerk

From: Adele Terrell <delterrell56@gmail.com> on behalf of Adele Terrell

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 12:27 AM

To: Hunterweik; Philip Birkett; Town Clerk; Kip Finch; Carrie Levine; Tracy Martin; David R.
Fenn; Scott Pottbecker

Subject: Board Of Finance Meeting on June 16th 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m.

Present, Kip, Phil, Tracy, Carrie, Adele and Hunter.

Tracy made a motion to seat Hunter Weik for Dave Finn, Adele seconded. All in favor.
Kip made a motion to except the amended minutes for June 2nd, 2022 Tracy seconded. All in favor.

Kip made a motion to except the minutes for June 9th, 2022. Tracy seconded. All in favor.

Kip made a motion to hire a clerk to replace Adele. The clerk would be paid $25.00 for the first hour and then $15.00 for
each following hour. This would give the person hired the ability to speak with the treasurer and request copies of any
purchase’s in question. This person would also have to do the annual report for the years 2021/2022. Adele seconded,
all voted in favor.

We'll not have a meeting for the next two weeks. The next meeting will be held on July 14th, 2022. The board will be
requesting that Rick the Treasurer be present at the meeting. All voted in favor.

A motion was made by Adele to adjourn the meeting at 7:30, seconded by Hunter all voted in favor.

Respectfully,

Adele Terrell

FOB Clerk ,/;;
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Sent from my iPhone




